
J.(John) William Francois April 10, 2014
Sally L.(Lou) Francois
3312 Blue Ridge Rd.
Raleigh, NC 27612-8011

North Carolina Utilities Commission - i V^
4325 Mail Service Center V * -.ta
Raleigh, NC 27699-4325 ^ \ ^

RE: Docket E-100, Sub 83: Net Metering ^.c.^

Dear Commissioners:

Last July my wife and 1installed our first PV solar panels. Part ofthe
decision was based on lowering our electric bill via "net metering". If this
rule is reversed, itwill stop further extension ofour solar energy efforts.

The economics will be changed. Since neither we nor others we have talked
to are regulated utilities, we could begin billing Duke Energy for our
product (electricity) they use.

How does $1.00 per watt hour sound? Our daily, monthly and life-to-date
usage is available on a web site, so accounting would be very easy.

Ifyou have any questions, please call me at (919) 787-7469.

Thankyou for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

J.William Francois

Sally L. Francois


